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Meeting Minutes for November 7, 2011
Council Member Carter and Gaffney
Topic:
Redistricting 
Location:

City Council Office, Conference Room A
In Attendance:
CM Carter, CM Gaffney, Bill Killingsworth and Soliman Salem (Planning and Development, Cindy Laquidara, Peggy Sidman and Jason Gabriel (Office of General Counsel), Chris Warren (Jacksonville Chamber of Commerce), Rebekah Hagan (ECA for CM Carter).
Meeting Convened: 3:10 p.m.

· CM Carter’s purpose in the noticed meeting was to discuss the proposed redistricting map.

· CM Carter suggested a small portion, 25 people of District 10 to be drawn/added in to District 12.

· Mr. Killingsworth confirmed that an additional Redman 5 map was needed with the above portion taken out of District 10 and drawn in to District 12, as well as a Redman 6 map with the same portion taken out and added in as Redman 5. 

· Due to a few of the Council Member’s unable to attend CM Carter asked to schedule a meeting on Tuesday. 
· An additional redistricting meeting was discussed to be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2011 at 3:30 p.m.

Meeting Adjourned: 3:21 p.m.
Minutes:   Rebekah Adams Hagan, ECA to CM Doyle Carter 
cc:
Council Members/Staff

Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary

Dana Farris, Chief, Legislative Services Division
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